From: Brenda Ketner

To: Thompson, Alexis

Subject: Asphalt Plant

Date: Tuesday, October 12, 2021 10:47:58 AM
Hello,

| am writing to ask that the proposed zoning change that would allow
Narragansett Improvement Company to grind reclaimed asphalt only 250 feet
from Chafee Health Center be stopped.

The lot is directly across from Allens Avenue and from PCHC’s Chafee Health
Center. In addition, there is a local bus stop on the sidewalk in front of the
proposed site.

This area already has one of the highest levels of asthma in the country. Please
do not add to the already bad situation.

Thank you.

Brenda Ketner
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